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September 16, 1931.

Dr. H. D. Brunt, 
Macdonald College, ?. Q.

Dear Dr. Brunt,

Thank you very much for your reply 
Under the c lrcunis tancesto my recent enquiry.

I am sorry to have bothered you, but It will 
do no harm for me to have on file an authentic
record of the long hours you spend In teaching 
each week at Macdonald.

You will quite understand that I 
was concerned lest you were undertaking too much.

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal


